
THE WASHINGTON POST COMPANY 

Newsweek Building, 444 Madison Avenue, New York, N. Y. 10022 

EMMET JOHN HUGHES 

September 23, 1966 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Mr. Hughes has asked 
me to thank you for your letter of 
September 14. He appreciated your 
comments. 

I have sent a copy 
of your letter to the attention of 
the Books Department at Newsweek. 

Sincerely yours, „. 

(I! 
Cecilia Aall 
Secretary to Mr. Hughes 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Farm 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 
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